CITY OF FARMINGTON
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
JANUARY 6, 2022

The Farmington City Council met for a Special Meeting on Thursday, January 6, 2022 at
Farmington City Hall. Mayor Kevin Denly called the meeting to order at 5:45 P.M. Council
members present for roll call were Michael Browning, Tim Halbrook, Taylor Diephuis, Rick
Burkett and Stephen Gobush. Also present during the meeting were City Clerk, Becky Fry
and Deputy City Clerk interview candidates. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
Interviews were held with potential candidates for the Deputy City Clerk position. After
discussion of the interviews, Halbrook made a motion to offer the position of Deputy City
Clerk to Alisha Davidson at $17.00 per hour, with wage review no later than July 1. Motion
was seconded by Gobush. Motion carried 5-0.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 P.M.

Signed Mayor Date: 1/7/22

Signed City Clerk Date: 1/7/22




